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Fiscal Detail and Notes
Requiring the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) to collaborate with the Town of Sanford to develop a 
plan to clean up Number One Pond in Sanford and to report regarding its progress no later than December 7, 2011 
may result in minor costs which DEP can absorb within existing budgeted resources.

125th MAINE LEGISLATURE

Fiscal Note Required: No

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - Other Special Revenue Funds

Resolve, Directing the Department of Environmental Protection To Work with the Town of Sanford 
To Develop a Plan To Clean Up Number One Pond in Sanford

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Tuttle, Jr. of Sanford

Committee: Environment and Natural Resources
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